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NOTIFICATION 
 

KERALA ENGINEERING/MEDICAL ENTRANCE EXAMINATIONS 2014 
 

ADMIT CARDS AVAILABLE ONLINE 
 
 

  Candidates, those who have applied for the Kerala Engineering/Medical Entrance Examinations 
2014 which will be held from 21st to 23rd  of April 2014 at different centres, have to download 
their Admit Cards from 21st March 2014 through the link “KEAM 2014-Download Admit Card” 
provided on the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in by giving their application number and date of 
birth. Such downloaded admit cards should be produced for verification at the Examination hall for 
attending the Entrance Examination. Candidates will not be permitted to attend the Examination 

ithout the production of Admit Cards. w  

   The Admit Cards of a few Candidates are temporarily withheld since they have not enclosed 
some of the essential documents along with the application, which are mandatory for the 
acceptance of application. The details of such defects in the application will be displayed while 
attempting to download their Admit Cards.  The Printout of a Memo indicating the defects and the 
proforma for rectifying them will be generated for such candidates through the website.  
 

   All the defects noted on the Memo should be rectified on or before 28th March 2014 by 
submitting the relevant documents to the office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations. 
Such candidates will be allowed to take the printout of their Admit Cards as and when the defects 
are cleared in the office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations. 
 

   The Course Certificate and other documents submitted by certain candidates for claiming 
various reservations are found to be incomplete or improper. However such candidates are allowed 
to download their Admit Cards. The printout of a Memo indicating the defects and proforma for 
rectifying them will be generated for such candidates. The reservation claims of such candidates 
will be allowed only if they submit the relevant documents at the Office of the Commissioner for 
Entrance Examinations on or before 28th March 2014 
 

   Apart from submitting fresh certificates for clearing the defects pointed out in the Memo, 
new certificates will not be accepted on any account. 
 

                    Documents received through Fax/e-mail will not be considered for clearance of defects in 
Memo 
 

   The candidates who do not know their application number can get their application number 
by giving their name and examination centre on the link ‘KEAM 2014-Get your Application number’ 
provided on the website. 
        A copy of the Memo generated while attempting to download the Admit Card should also be 
attached along with the documents sent for rectification of defects. 
    

   Necessary arrangements have also been made to take the printout of the Admit Cards 
through Akshaya Centres all over Kerala. 
 

The facility to download Admit Card to candidates applied only for B.Arch Course will be 
provided later. 
 

 

   More information can be had from the following Help line numbers on all working days from 
10 a.m. to 5 p.m.   
 
0471 - 2339101, 2339102, 2339103, 2339104                                     
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